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It’s obvious to me that the proponents of this bill have not thought it through. I am 

visiting with 17 other concerned, citizens in Wallowa County. try to pull anything of 

any significance with an electric Prius. This bill is ridiculous and needs to be stopped 

now! Much of the citizenry of Wallowa County depends upon diesel pickups. Stop the 

bill now! 


